
REPORT ON INTERNATIONAL DAY OFWOMEN AND GIRLS IN
SCIENCE

Date: 11 February 2025

Event: International Day of Women and Girls in Science

Organized by: Department of Science in collaboration with IQAC

Venue: Department of Science, Milli Al-Ameen College (for Girls)

On February 11, 2025, the Department of Science at Milli Al-Ameen College (For Girls),
Kolkata, celebrated the International Day of Women and Girls in Science to acknowledge
and encourage the role of women in STEM fields. The event aligned with the theme
"Unpacking STEM Careers: Her Voice in Science," highlighting the contributions of
women in scientific advancements.

As part of the celebration, students actively participated in a poster presentation on
notable women in science, showcasing the achievements of pioneering female scientists
across various disciplines. The session fostered discussions on the challenges and
opportunities faced by women in scientific careers, inspiring young minds to pursue
research and innovation.

Faculty members emphasized the importance of gender inclusivity in STEM and
encouraged students to break barriers in science and technology. The event was a
significant step in promoting scientific awareness, gender equality, and empowerment in
education and research.

This initiative reflects the college’s ongoing commitment to fostering an inclusive and
encouraging environment for aspiring women scientists.
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